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“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 



March 6, 2022 Welcome 
Hello, 
I was reading the letters from the sponsors of those who are in our 
RCIA program, and I thought they were the perfect way to start off 
Lent.  They told about each of the individuals and how they have 
gotten to where they are today.  Some have been coming to Mass 
for years with a spouse who is Catholic, others exposed to the faith in high school, 
the challenges and difficulties in their lives that they have faced, and the accommo-
dations that they have had to make in order to go through the RCIA program, each 
a different journey.  This is an encouraging example of faith, but especially as we 
begin Lent, is an encouraging example for me of being willing to make some 
changes and sacrifices in my life to grow in my faith this Lent. 
It is good, and we are encouraged to look at the lives of the saints as examples of 
how to live our lives faithfully, but even the most recent ones can be a little distant 
at times.  Looking at people in our lives who we recognize are facing daily challeng-
es faithfully, can be an inspiration and the examples we may need to make changes 
in our lives.  Fasting, praying and alms giving are three things we are all encouraged 
to do in Lent, just consider an example of someone you know who can help inspire 
you to do these. 
Fasting – Of course for this one we have some specific ways in which we are obli-
gated, fasting on Ash Wednesday and Good Friday, and abstaining from meat on 
these days and other Fridays in Lent.  Most of us can also usually find something 
else we can fast from throughout Lent.  Most of us have more than plenty of ex-
amples around us of things we could give up, that we know others who have or are 
doing so, or things that can also be healthier for us.  Other times it can be more 
severe such as trying to overcome an addiction.  But sometimes it might just be a 
luxury, something we enjoy that we know we don’t need.  Foregoing it for Lent is a 
reminder of what the things are that we truly do need and the things we don’t.  
Recognizing others we know who have made major changes in this way for various 
reasons, from health to the health of someone in their family, can be good exam-
ples to follow. 
Praying – We can always do more prayers, and sometimes this is what we need.  
The ultimate desire should not be just to say more prayers, but to really be open to 
hear and follow God’s will.  Maybe a good way to start out Lent would be to think 
of someone we know who we consider more attuned to hearing and following 
God’s will in their life, and consider what seems to be different about them that 
might lead to this.  Many times it may not be the number of prayers, but often a 
quietness or just an openness to listen. 
Alms Giving – I think most of us are bombarded constantly with opportunities to 
give to those in need and no matter who we are, we can’t respond to all.  Maybe we 
hear of one or two good charities that we could help and then look at our lives and 
expenses.  It is easier and always possible to see someone who has more that we 
would like.  Instead, consider some we know who have less, to help us recognize a 
luxury that we might forego during Lent to help others.  I think we can always find 
more to want, but consider what is something I don’t need?   If all that fails you 
might just read through the Beatitudes (Matthew 5:1-12, ‘Blessed are they…’), then 
consider someone we know living one of those out pretty well, and think about 
how you might also become more open to God’s blessings this Lent. 
 
Peace, 
 

Fr. Nick   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 
  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE  
REPOSE OF THE SOUL OF: 

 

Ron Beyer 
Grandfather of Becky Whitaker 

 

John Vogel 
Father of John Vogel, Jr. 

 

William Bresnan 
Brother of Patrick Bresnan 

The cemetery cleanup on February 5th 
was rescheduled due to bad weather.  The 

new date is Saturday, March 12th, 
at 9:00am.  Please join the cemetery com-
mittee as they clean up the cemetery and 
remove Christmas and weathered items.  Please remove 
any items you would like to keep prior to March 
12.  Please contact Angie Bauman 636-578-2185 (call or 
text) if you would like to help or have any questions. 

Assumption  
Adoration Chapel 

 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the 
old church by using the code at the 

north transit entrance. EXPOSI-
TION on Tuesday begins after the 

8:00am Mass and through Rosary at 
5:30pm, followed by Perpetual Help 

Devotions and Benediction to 
close. Please sign up at  

assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com. 

Have you ever considered sponsoring our  
Annual Dinner Auction?  

 Three Sponsorship levels have already sold Out!  
 

 2022 Annual  Assumption Fundraiser Auction  
BENEFITING K-8 AND PSR STUDENTS  

Garland of Roses Sponsor ($7,500) Only 1 Available includes: 
 2 tables to the Dinner Auction 
 4 VIP parking spots for the Auction night 
 Exclusive company logo on Step & Repeat Banner, night 

of the Auction 
 Full page color ad on inside cover of auction catalog 

(8.5x11) 
 Recognition on the rolling screens at the auction 
 Recognition by the auctioneer prior to the live auction 
 Name and logo on the auction bidding site 
 Exclusive server for your tables. 
 

My Old Kentucky Home Sponsor ($1,500) includes: 
 4 tickets to the Dinner Auction 
 Sponsorship poster displayed outside of Auction 
 Half page black and white ad in the auction catalog  
   (7.5 x 4.75) 
 Recognition on the rolling screens at the auction 
 Recognition by the auctioneer prior to the live auction 
 Name and logo on display at the soft drink bar 
 Name and logo on the auction mobile bidding site 
 

Catalog Advertisement Opportunities 
 Full Page ($500)  ad size: 8.5 x 11 
 Half Page ($250) ad size: 7.5 x 4.75 
 Quarter Page ($150) ad size: 3.5 x 4.75 
 
If you are interested in a Sponsorship, please 

call Amy Rinearson at 314-412-5364 



March 6, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Paul Heppermann 
8:00am Richard Faria 
 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 03.07.22 

6:30am Rita Lynch 
8:00am Henry Prinster 
6:00pm  Priest Intention 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Christopher Scholten 
8:00am Patricia Francis Mueller 
 
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 03.09.22 TUESDAY 03.08.22 

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY 
 

This year is the 40th Anniversary of Our Lady, the 
Blessed Virgin Mary, appearing in Medjugorje.  
Our Blessed Mother is still giving the visionaries 
messages every month.  In every message she says, 
“Pray, Pray, Pray.”  We can do this.  Every Tuesday 
evening, beginning at 5:30pm, Rosary and Perpetu-
al Help Devotions, are held in the Chapel along 
with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  Think 
about our world situation and then please come to 
“Pray, Pray, Pray.” 

Week at a Glance 

The Legion of Mary would like to extend an invitation to 
all Active and Auxiliary members to the Annual Acies 
ceremony.  The Acies will take place this year at St. Mat-
thias Catholic Church, 796 Buckley Road, St. Louis, MO 
63125. All attendees are requested to bring a mask to 
wear. The Acies is a yearly consecration of legionaries to 
Our Lady. This is a "ceremony in which the legionaries as 
a body assemble to renew their fealty to Mary, Queen of 
the Legion, and from her to receive strength and blessing 
for yet another year's battle with the forces of evil."  For 
more information please call Kathy at 314-308-7332. 
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8:00am Lucille Meinert 
5:00pm  Jenny Harris 
 
__________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Robert DeBroeck 
8:00am Bob Crangle 
 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 
 
 
 

THURSDAY  03.10.22 
6:30am  Chris Scholten 
8:00am  Lee Akerley 
 
___________________________ 
7:30-7:50 am Church 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  03.11.22 SATURDAY 03.12.22   
8:00am People of the Parish  
10:00am Ted Holzem 
12:00pm  Timothy Maassen 
5:30pm  Jackson Mueller & Ella 
Herzog 
___________________________ 
By appointment 

SUNDAY  03.13.22 

Starting with Ash Wednesday we begin our Lenten 
journey and The Purification and Enlightenment period. 
This weekend we celebrate the Rite of Sending. So 
what does this mean? 

 

The Rite of Sending/Election formally concludes this part of their journey and begins a new period. 
Normally, men, women, and sponsors of RCIA within the Archdiocese celebrate the Rite of Election 
at the Cathedral with the Bishop. God is choosing those, who are able, to be disciples of Jesus. Those 
chosen are expected to be initiated into a life in Christ. The godparents present their testimony to the 
Bishop that these men and women are ready to continue their journey to receive sacraments at the 
Easter Vigil. Their names are presented and accepted by the Bishop. Unfortunately, since the pandem-
ic we will celebrate this Rite at Assumption during the 8:00am Mass instead.  In the bulletin this 
week, prayer cards are provided. These are for you to tear out and spend Lent praying for your indi-
vidual(s).  In addition, we will have prayer cards in baskets in the Narthex for you to take. Each 
man, woman and child are invited to take multiple cards and journey with them through your prayers to the Easter Vigil. 
As a family, have your children draw pictures for them, write prayers, welcome them to our community.  We need these 
returned by April 3. There will be a box in the Narthex marked RCIA Prayer Cards. The cards are given to them on our 
spiritual retreat day on April 10th.  Again, please continue to pray for us as we pray for you. 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 Reading, Rice Bowls, and Activity Materials will be available in the Narthex  

 Attend Daily Mass at 6:30am and 8am in Church 

 Participate in the Stations of the Cross every Friday at 2:30pm (except March 18th) in Church and 

at 7:00pm in the Chapel unless noted otherwise in the bulletin.  

 Tuesday Night Masses in the Chapel:  6pm  

 Visit our 24 hour Prayer Chapel (Northwest door ramp     

entrance-code to enter: 3721) 

 Commit to an hour of Eucharistic Adoration on Tuesdays  
 Participate in praying the rosary on Sundays before each Mass  
 Attend the Sacrament of Reconciliation: Daily – 7:30-8:00am 

and Saturdays 4-4:45pm 
 Attend the Reconciliation Weekend: Fri., April 1- 6—9pm and Sat., April 2 - 8:45am—3:30pm  
 Attend the Reflection and Prayer Day, Sat., March 12 beginning at 2:30pm 
 Sign up for Bishop Barron’s 6 week Series: Untold Blessings  

Lenten Opportunities 2022 
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 COTILLION FOR 8TH GRADERS AT ASSUMPTION 
You might wonder what Cotillion is, and why we would offer this program each year to 
our graduating class.   The 8th grade cotillion supplements Assumption’s efforts to instill 
respect and responsibility in each child.  The skills taught assist students as they prepare to 
transition to high school, including skills necessary for interviewing and attending high 
school and beyond. 

 

The purpose of Cotillion is that our students become more at ease with adults, their peers, 
and most importantly, themselves, after learning to blend manners and etiquette with 
dance.  Melenie and Sarah Broyles of Etiquette Saint Louis teach the nationally recognized 
etiquette program to our 8th graders and  have been featured in the St. Louis Review and 
have been regular guests on Fox 2, KSDK, KMOV, 550 AM. 
 

Cotillion was presented for 5 consecutive weeks and concluded with an instructional  
celebration Dinner and a Dance at the Missouri Athletic Club, Downtown, on February 
22nd.  Etiquette topics included the art of conversation, proper introductions, importance 
of first impressions, telephone and cell phone manners, body language, sportsmanship and 
consideration.  Also covered were “how to treat a lady”, good posture, public speaking,  

interviewing, grooming 
and social skills.   
Importantly, they also 
discussed online  
reputation and provid-
ed cautions about Face-
book and social media.  
 

On the 22nd while at 
the Missouri Athletic 
Association, Mrs. 
Broyles assisted the  

cotillion graduates as they navigated with confidence through the dinner courses, and instructed them on 
proper dinner behavior including pulling out chairs for ladies, napkin placement, table settings and  
silverware usage for each course, thus truly putting their newly-learned manners in practice.  
 

A dance floor and music were provided for the formal dance portion of the final event. The dinner and 
dance was very special to the students, and made many wonderful memories.   Parents were invited and 
encouraged to attend the wonderful cotillion dinner. 
 

A specific dress standard was required for our final event, which is the same for Assumption’s Confirma-
tion and Graduation.   Ladies wore a dress or skirt of appropriate length (2-3 inches above the knee, 
max), dress shoes and covered shoulders.  Young ladies who wore sleeveless, strapless or spaghetti strap 
dresses were required to wear a sweater or jacket during the entire event.  Gentlemen wore dress pants, 
collared dress shirt, tie, and dress shoes. Jackets were 
desired but were not required. 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

Thanks	for	reading	about	Assumption	
Pat	Hensley	

Congrats to the Class of 2022 pictured at the Missouri Athletic Club 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

FOR-
MATION 

Continuous 
conversion 

of mind 
and heart 
"Following 

Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Hello from Assumption Youth Ministry! It has been so good 
to be back in action for an incredible semester of fun, faith and 
community with Life Teen and our EDGE Middle School Youth 
Ministry. Thank you for your prayers! The young Church is 
alive and well and we can’t wait to see how the Lord puts the 
teens at His service.  

 

Currently, we are gearing up for our Luke 18 Retreat which will be April 8-10. This is an all-hands-on
-deck kind of weekend and we need lots of help to make it happen! Between our  teens who lead 
the retreat, volunteers to feed our 100+ hungry teens and middle schoolers, families to open their 
houses as sleep houses, there is something for everyone! If you are interested in being part of this 
amazing Confirmation retreat for our 8th Graders, please reach out! We’d love to have you. Praying for 
you! -Becky  
 

Here’s what’s going on this week: 
 

March 6 – Life Teen: Get Rich Quick!  6:30 – 8:30 pm in the Parish Center  
All high school teens are invited to join us for Get Rich Quick!, the first night of But Wait…There’s 
More! – a series focused on Lent. Starting with dinner, Life Night a place for teens to engage with the 
LT community, experience a deeper look at their Catholic faith, and participate in powerful prayer. 
Teens, we can’t wait to see you there!  
 

March 8 – LT: Summit Bible Study.  6:30 – 8:00 pm in HQ 
All teens are invited to join us for snacks, coffee shop style drinks, 
and fellowship as we take a look at the upcoming Sunday’s readings. 
 

March 9 – EDGE: 1 – The Season of Lent 
All 7th & 8th graders are invited to the EDGE - our new middle 
school youth ministry program! In tandem with 7th & 8th grade PSR, 
EDGE seeks to foster community, joy, and getting to know 
Christ and the teachings of our faith in a powerful and  
dynamic way. This Wednesday, we begin our focus on the 
Season of Lent as a time of grace to grow in our relationship 
with the Lord. Middle schoolers, you can expect fun, games, 
real talk and the transformative power of our Catholic faith. 
 
Save the Date:  
April 8 – 10: Luke 18 Retreat 
July 15-17: Steubenville Conference 
August 1-5: Life Teen Camp 

 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

150th Anniversary Gray Sweatshirts and T-shirts 
Sweatshirts $10 / T-Shirts $10 

 

Available in the Parish Office! 
Adult Sizes only FRONT         BACK 
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HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Rachel  
Howard 
 
~Please pray  
   for RACHEL 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Pete  
Young 
 
~Please pray  
   for PETE 

RCIA  
Candidate 
Pedro 
Iwen, Jr 
 
~Please pray  
   for PEDRO 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Mandy 
Creibaum 
 
~Please pray  
   for MANDY 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Chiharu 
Hunt 
 
~Please pray  
  for CHIHARU 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Julie 
Dean 
 
~Please pray  
   for JULIE 

RCIA  
Candidate 
Paula 
Hafer-
kamp 
 
~Please pray  
   for PAULA 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Gabbi 
Schlapper 
 
~Please pray  
   for GABBI 

RCIA  
Catechumen 
Kyla 
Baum-
hover 
 
~Please pray  
   for KYLA 

 

 During this time of year, we present to you our RCIA members prayer requests.   

Each man, woman and child are invited to choose multiple members and journey with 

them through your prayers, to the Easter Vigil.  As a family, you and your children can draw pictures for them, 

write prayers and welcome them on another piece of paper and put them  in an envelope.  Please cut out 

these cards and return in one of two ways: Return in the special box in the Narthex or mail to:  Elaine 

Schmersahl 2932 Eagle Pointe Drive Wentzville, MO. 63385.  We need these returned by  April 3rd.  

The cards will be given to our special friends on our Spiritual Retreat Day on April 10th.    
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 1/30/22 
 

$              1,237,783 
$    1,309,500 
$          (71,717) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 Weekly Queen of Hearts...every Tuesday.  Doors open at 5pm. 
 March 12th (6pm):  23rd Annual Euchre Tournament.  Cost is $15/player.                       
   For more information, please contact Dennis Maher at (626) 399-6039. 

 
 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,236,010 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

February 20, 2022 
 

$             30,419 
$               37,000 
$                  (6,581)      

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

Did you purchase a 150th Heritage Book? If so, please come by the parish office 
and pick up your free 150th Anniversary DVD – parishioner interviews included! 

We still have Heritage Books available for purchase for $35!  If you did not  
purchase a Heritage Book, you can purchase the DVD set for just $10. 

March 12/13 
St. Vincent De Paul 

Food Pantry weekend! 
 

Thanks to the donations from Scouting 
For Food, the O'Fallon Fire Department, 

local businesses and our own parishioners 
during the holiday season, our shelves 
have been well stocked, but are now  
running low on the following items:  

crackers, canned pears, canned oranges, 
canned mixed fruit, applesauce, Chicken 

Helper, Tuna Helper, deodorant,  
shampoo, conditioner, laundry detergent, 
dryer sheets, dish soap, razors. Thank you 

for your continued generous support! 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 
                     Knights  of  Columbus  Fish FrY ~ March 11th 

             And ALL Lenten Fridays!!    March 18, 25 and April 1, 8 and 15 
 

The Knights of Columbus Hall is OPEN!   
5:00-7:00pm~Dine In and Take Out! 

  

MENU: Fried Cod/Catfish Meal or Sandwich, Chicken Strips. Green Beans,  
Coleslaw, Mac N Cheese, Desserts.  Tea and coffee free, Full Cash Bar available: 
beer, wine and mixed drinks. You can pay either with a credit card or cash.   

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

 We ask that you please consider placing 
the purchasing of infant, toddler or adult 
diapers on your shopping list and bring 
them to the Diaper Corral, next to the 
main bathrooms in the Parish Hall. For 
information, Deacon Richard Tadlock, 
DeaconRichard@charter.net or 314-397-
2433.  We would like to stress the need 
for the larger size diapers, 3's, 4's and 5's.  

Respect Life Apostolate 
Join us for the region’s only Pro-life march in the heart 
of our region, starting outside the last abortion  
facility in Missouri and ending at the historic Laclede’s 
Landing at the Mississippi River. March joyfully for 
children too young to have a voice, for real support and 
options for their mothers, for families, for LIFE in our 
region.  Different registration levels can include a T-shirt 
and pro-life superhero cape, a shuttle to return to the 
March starting point, and an event itinerary and map. For 
more information, please contact Sylvia Kiphart at  
636-978-8803.  

Men of Assumption Parish 
 

Steve Bollman is back this week to lead 
us through this Lenten season. As we 
walk through some incredible depth in the book of John, we 
discover that it is great desire that leads Christ into his passion 
and in fact his passion ends still with desire, “I thirst”. 
 

This week’s session is titled, “The Thirst of Christ” 
Christ’s Priestly Prayer 
Entering Into the Divine Life with Christ 
Desire, Love, and Spiritual Poverty 
The Kenosis of Christ 
The Washing of the Disciples’ Feet 
Poverty and Exaltation 

 

See you there! Join us for… “That Man is You!” 
This Saturday, March 12th, in the lower hall of the Knights 
of Columbus building. Our start time is 7:15am with Break-
fast and a short video and table discussion. For more infor-
mation call Deacon Richard,  314-397-2433.  
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